
From: Walter Winner 

10/25/2017 3:27 PM

I just wanted to thank everyone who helped us move back to our practice hall. 

Went very smooth with all the help. 

I am still picking out Christmas music, so if you have any favorites, now is the time to speak up. 

Thanks again. 

See you at practice Tuesday (10/31).

 
Dave 
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